
 
Department of Natural Resources and Parks 

Wastewater Treatment Division 

Environmental and Community Services Section 

King Street Center, KSC-NR-0505 

201 South Jackson Street 

Seattle, WA 98104-3855 

 

January 15, 2016 

 

King County Sewer Upgrade Project in Your Neighborhood 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

King County Wastewater Treatment Division will replace ageing sewer pipelines in your 

neighborhood to continue providing reliable sewer service to your community. For most of your 

homes, the water you use travels through your sewer pipes to the City of Redmond’s pipes.  King 

County collects wastewater from the City of Redmond and sends it to the Brightwater Treatment 

Plant in Woodinville.  

 

The sewer line in your area travels through a residential neighborhood, including streets, a 

ravine, and some backyards. We know that you will have questions and concerns about where 

the new pipeline will be built and how it might affect you. King County’s project team is 

committed to keeping you informed and up to date, and addressing your questions about the 

project. We will start working with your neighborhood at two meetings scheduled in early 

February: 

 

Tuesday, February 2nd 

Audubon Elementary Library 

3045 180th Avenue Northeast  

Redmond, WA  

5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

Presentation at 6:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, February 3rd 

Audubon Elementary Library 

3045 180th Avenue Northeast  

Redmond, WA  

5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 

Presentation at 6:00 p.m. 

  

To better meet your needs, we are focusing each meeting on a specific area of Lake Hills.   

 

Tuesday-180th Avenue NE, in the area of Audubon Elementary School, NE 33rd Street and NE 

34th Street 

Wednesday- 179 Avenue NE, between NE24th Street and NE 21st Street 
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Please contact me at 206-477-5502 or Monica.VanderVieren@kingcounty.gov if you need 

special accommodations at this meeting, or if you can’t attend and would like to discuss the 

project. We look forward to working with you over the next several years to share information 

and address any potential issues this critical sewer upgrade project may pose for you. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Monica Van der Vieren 

Community Relations 
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